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April 29, 1993 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter requesting confirmation of your reception 

reports from 1991 and 1992. 

I'm sorry that no one has answered your previous requests. Please 

accept our apologies. 

In reference to your reception reports, I do not have ready access to 

information regarding WBNM's transmitter power on September 24th, but I'm 

fairly certain the power was 2.5Kw, and that a remote control failure had 

allowed the station to stay on the air during post-susnset hours. It is my 

understanding that this happened frequently in the past, and that KMOX had 

complained several times about the Problem. However, your log of what you 

heard on WBNM on that date is an accurate description of the programming 

on WBNM at that time. 

On January 14th, 1992, again, WBNM was operating at 2,500 watts, from 

our normal daytime antenna. And again, your description of programming is 

accurate. 

I note that in early April, you had difficulty receiving WBNM. I should 

point out that WBNM has had transmitter difficulties since February, and 

was silent for about 72 days. Also, the difficulties manifested themselves 

in the form of reduced modulation. WBNM is back to full strength, with good 

modulation again, as of Monday, April 26th. 

I would be interested in further reception reports from you and other 

members of your organization. Again, I apologize for the lack of response 

earlier. 

ave Stewart 
Chief Engineer, WBNM/WNEX/WNEX-FM 
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